Public Hearing
New Plymouth City Council
MONDAY
22 August 2011
7:00 p.m.
New Plymouth City Council Chambers (Library)

On the 22nd of August 2011 the city council met in a public hearing to take testimony
regarding the regarding the FY2011-2012 budget for the city of New Plymouth.

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 pm by Mayor Joe Cook. Roll call
was taken with Councilmember’s Mayer, Cline and York in attendance. Councilman
Esplin arrived later in the meeting. Staff members present included Leon K. Jensen,
Beth Ann Christensen and Public Works Director, Beau Ziemer.

The meeting was opened for public testimony. No one testified in opposition or in favour
of the budget as presented. Councilman Cline asked for ten minutes time to give any
who may arrive late, an opportunity to testify. Ten minutes passed and no member of
the public arrived to testify.

Councilman York moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by
Councilman Esplin. The voting was unanimous in favour of the motion.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:15 pm.



